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WE SAY NO on this.  Since our property values have dropped due to poor 

governmental management over past 4 years, it does not make any sense to 

increase the taxes, unless you are interested in more people leaving the state.  

Property taxes in Oregon already near highest in nation, so you need to think about 

this, as you may well be shooting your own foot! 


